Goshen Friends School Extended Care

January 2017

Dear Parents,

On Tuesday, January 17th and Wednesday, January 18th, Preschool teachers will be having parent conferences. Extended Care will operate during regular hours on both days, from 7:45 am to 6:00 pm.

If you would like your Preschool child and siblings to participate in our **complimentary conference child care** while you are meeting with your child's teacher, please contact us at extendedcare@goshenfriends.org or fill out the attached form and return it to Extended Care.

Since there are no Preschool Classes on January 17th or January 18th, you may register for Day-Off Care for you Goshen Friends School student. The cost is our standard **\$9.00 per hour.** Your child can stay for one hour or for the whole day, We will provide many fun-filled activities throughout the day to keep your little ones busy!

Please contact us as soon as possible to reserve your child's spot.

As always, we look forward to spending time with your child!!

In friendship,

Extended Care Staff Tr. Patrice and Tr. Carolyn 610-696-2646 extendedcare@goshenfriends.org

Goshen Friends School

Conference Care

Student's Name	Sibling's Name			
Conference Care on January 17th from	to			
Conference Care on January 18th from	to			
**************	·*************************************			
Day Of	ff-Care			
Student's Name	Class			
My child will need Day Off Care on January	17th fromto			
My Child will need Day Off Care on January	18th fromto			
Please list any allergies				
Emergency Phone Numbers for Day-Off Car	re (Please print clearly)			
Parents Signature	Date			